
 

Rudduck Rodenticide Paste 
 

INTRODUCTION 

Rudduck Rodenticide Paste is currently in use throughout the world providing  
excellent control against rodent pests. Rudduck Rodenticide Paste is formulated to 
be palatable to rodents, easy to use, effective and to minimise any risk to the  
environment and non-target organisms. 
 

PALATABILITY AND EFFICACY 

Rudduck Rodenticide Paste has been developed specifically to control rodents.  
Incorporating a warning dye, coloured blue, with a unique edible bait base,  
specially formulated to ensure maximum palatability. Laboratory and field trials 
have been carried out to establish efficacy against rodent infestations. These  
trials have shown that paste baits are most palatable and are extremely effective 
as a method of rodent control. Trials have also shown Rudduck Rodenticide Paste  
will be consumed where blocks and soft baits are not  taken. Rudduck Paste is the 
perfect alternative when other baits are not being taken. Rudduck Paste is also 
consumed in areas where there is a high level of competing food sources. 
 

EASY TO USE 

Rudduck Rodenticide Paste is  supplied in standard 300g caulking cartridges, so 
baiting is clean and easy. Direct contact with the bait is avoided. Due to the nature 
of the paste formulation it readily sticks to the inside of tamper resistant bait  
stations. A single tube can provide from 40(Rat) up to 100(Mouse) bait placements. 
Rodent activity is easily detected as the smooth finish of recently applied bait 
readily shows rodent teeth marks. Once inspected, baits can be smoothed over  
allowing any new marks to be observed at the next Inspection. The waterproof  
nature of Rudduck Rodenticide Paste helps protect it from deterioration in wet and 
damp conditions. 
 

 

 

PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS 

Packaging:                  300g Caulking tube 

Active Constituent:   0.1g/kg Bromadiolone 

 

 

 

Always read the label and product  
information before use 
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